
News from 3J 

March 
Upcoming 
Events 

What We’re Learning! 

Teacher Tip! 

  In reading, we have finished our unit on 
  poetry and began close reading short 
text in different genres. We have been working on 
pulling relevant evidence from the text and 
incorporating it into our responses to enhance our 
reasoning. This is also a useful time to work on 
organization and fluency of their responses.  
In writing, students are ending their work on their 
poetry anthologies. They will be displayed in the 
classroom before being brought home. After 
poetry, we will begin working on opinion writing.  
In math, we have continued our work on 
measurement. We have been learning about metric 
measurements as well as area and perimeter. We 
will continue to study measurement with graphs 
and charts. In social studies, students are working 
on crating a Glog that reflects their country.  

Early Dismissal for Students 
for Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 
4/2 at 1:40 
4/3 at 1:40 

 
Book Fair for 3J 
4/1 at 10:00am 
 
Burr Variety Show! 
4/4 at 6:30pm 
 
Burr’s Reading 
Celebration Week! 
4/7-4/11 
 
Spring Break 
No school 
4/14-4/18 
 
Grade 3 SBAC window 
5/12-5/30 
 

Spring fever is upon us! As we reach the warmer weather, it reminds us of what is to 
come.. summer! Please remind your child to continue to show  great effort as we 
reach the end of the year. We have a lot of rigorous learning to do.  
 Change can also bring up anxious feelings. Spend time at home talking through 
 any social interruptions so that you child is ready to learn when he/she comes to 
 school. Have your child practice their Second Steps and C.A.R.E.S. skills with you.  


